
CITY COUNCIL
CANCELLED CABLECAST

PUBLIC HEARING
THIS  PUBLIC  HEARING  AS
BEEN CANCELLED Scheduled
for THURS OCT 31 @ 1:30 PM
BILL 2024-1021 Petition from
the residents of the City of Pgh
requesting  a  Public  Hearing
before City Council relative to
the importance of Manchester
Neighbors  becoming  a
registered  community
organization  (RCO),  and  to
provide  an  update  from
Pittsburgh’s  Department  of
City  Planning  regarding  the
2019  Manchester  plan.  The
Petition is valid in accordance
with the Home Rule Charter.

Kimberly Clark-Baskin,
CMC, City Clerk


